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People with time for Children 

 
 
 

Monday 2nd July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The year 6 children have been busy planning a Leavers’ Prom for the year 5 and 6 children. The 

prom will take place on Tuesday 17th July, 6-8 o’clock (although children may arrive between 5:30-

6). They have planned a Hollywood themed prom and have purchased lots of themed decorations 

using the £85 raised from the cake sale earlier in the term.  

 

The cost of attending the prom is £5 per child; this is to cover the cost of food and drink. 

 

Please return the attached reply slip and pay £5 through ParentPay by Tuesday 10th July. We must 

have received payment by the end of Tuesday 10th July as final numbers are needed for the 

catering. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss May 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Leavers Prom – Tuesday 17th July 2018 

 

………………………………………………………… would love to attend the Leavers’ Prom on Tuesday 17th July.  

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………Date: ……………………………………… 

 

Please return to school by Tuesday 10th July and ensure payment has 
been made on ParentPay. 
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